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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance:95.5% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 96.1% 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 92% 

Courtenay  96% 

Templar  99% 

Home Learning 

 

Please read 4x a 

week. 

 

Please see your 

child’s Home 

Learning book 

which comes home 

every Friday 

Dear Parents,  

 

We have had a lovely week in Forde Class and have been busy doing lots 

of different things.  

 

It was great to have Pat come in from Sonopera again to continue to work 

on our Hungry Caterpillar songs. The children have enjoyed using the 

instruments to create different soundscapes and are working on a song of 

their own throughout the next four weeks. 

 

We have continued to learn about Time this week in Maths, having lots of 

practical fun with the clocks and learning how to read ‘quarter to’ and 

‘quarter past’ the hour. Reception have continued to work on grouping 

objects and have had good class discussions with Miss Turnstill. 
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Star of the Week: 

Hattie – for her 

excellent recount of 

our zoo trip. 

 

In English the children in Year 1 and Year 2 have been writing a recount 

of their zoo trip and have worked hard to enhance their vocabulary and 

write a detailed outline of what we got up to on the day. They are working 

hard on their handwriting and composition skills and are becoming really 

proficient writers. Reception children have been working hard on their 

handwriting too, and are writing sentences in class with increasing 

independence. 

 

In Geography this week we learnt about the equator and how it splits the 

world into the Northern Hemisphere and the Southern Hemisphere. They 

were able to use a Venn diagram to show which continents are within 

which hemisphere. 

 

On Monday we will have Yeti Films coming in to make a promotional 

video of our lovely school. 

 

Have a great weekend, I look forward to seeing many of you at Sports 

Day tomorrow! 

 

Mrs Perry-Bates and the KS1 team 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN  

  

 

 

We Believe: 

 

We are Stronger Together: 

This week in assembly, we have been learning about Modern British Values and exploring how they help 

shape the way we live, learn, and treat one another at All Saints Marsh. The children engaged brilliantly 

with the themes of democracy, the rule of law, individual liberty, mutual respect, and tolerance of different 

beliefs. To celebrate their understanding, we are inviting all pupils to design their own British Values 

poster, capturing what these values mean to them. These posters will be used to create a large display 

board in school, proudly showcasing our children’s voices and creativity. 

 

We all belong in our School Trust: 

We want to say how much we are looking forward to our Sports Day tomorrow. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for our children to take part in team events demonstrating their sense of sportsmanship, 

resilience and determination. Please join us at the Rec from 12.50. There will be a viewing area for you to 

sit, please feel free to bring blankets and or chairs if more comfortable. We are more than happy for you 

to take photos of your own child(ren) but please be aware that if photos feature other children, they must 

not be shared on social media. 
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In Removing barriers for all 

Forde Class had an exciting opportunity this week to take part in a 

taste-testing session with our school food partner, Educatering. The 

children explored a variety of new foods, discussed their 

preferences, and learned more about healthy eating. It was a 

brilliant way to build curiosity around food and encourage 

adventurous choices. The children loved being food critics for the 

day, and we’re so proud of how open they were to trying new 

things!  

 

Finally, a reminder that we will be filming our school promotional 

video on Monday. Please ensure your child comes to school in full 

uniform and or brig in their PE kit if requested. This is a wonderful 

chance to show the wider community what makes All Saints Marsh 

such a special place to learn and grow. Thank you for your support 

in helping our school shine! 

 

 

SUMMER 2 ALL NOW LIVE! 

KS1 Cooking Tuesdays 3-4pm 17.6.25 - 22.6.25 

KS2 Cooking Thursdays 3-4pm 19.6.25 - 24.6.25 

KS2 Spanish – Tuesdays 3-4pm  10/6 - 8/7 

KS1 Rounders and Cricket Fridays 3-4pm  13/6 - 18/7  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

JUNE 2025 

30.6.25 - Yeti Films 

JULY 2025 

4.7.25 Summer PTFA Raffle  

7 – 9.7.25 Year 6 Residential 

11.7.25 (Reserve Sports Day) 

18.7.25 PTFA Summer Fete 

21.7.25 Year 6 Leaves Treat  
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23.7.25 Year 6 Leavers Service 1.45pm St Paul's Church 

OFFICE NEWS   

 

JOB VACANCY  

Learning Academy Partnership 

All Saints Marsh C of E Academy 

Learning Support Assistant E  

Fixed Term until 31st August 2026 

13 hours per week / 39 weeks per year 

NJC Grade C (Torbay) – £12.45 – £12.65 per hour  

Required as soon as possible 
 

 

FACEBOOK 

We have changed pages – please follow us at 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintsLAP to keep updates with what's going on  

Parking Permits 

We have bene issued with new car parking permits by the Council.  The 

permits allow you to park in Osborne Street car park for free at pick up and 

drop off. If you would like a new permit please let Mrs Webber know. 

 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

We are pleased to announce the Summer HAF Programme for 2025 is 
now Live. 
  
We are now using the EEQU booking system, so we no longer use 
unique HAF codes. 
  
Here is a link to the new booking system Eequ · After school. In place of 
school. Beyond school.   
  
Can you please share this with your eligible parents , parents tell us the most popular way of getting 
to hear about HAF is when the school’s let parents know, so thank you for all your efforts. 
  
Here is a link to the parent pages of the HAF website for further information Information for parents 
and carers - Children, families and education 

  
Kind regards 

  
The HAF Team 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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